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A warm welcome to our latest monthly newsletter!

The past month has been full of activity and it's hard to believe that we're almost in
the middle of 2023.

We're thrilled to announce that we've had an incredible month, filled with numerous
joyous occasions. In this edition of the newsletter, we'll be highlighting some of the

moments that made this month truly exceptional.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

The Amwell Care Home Team

We have been celebrating an overall ‘Good’ rating from our recent, unannounced
CQC Inspection. We are extremely proud of this result! Go Team Amwell!
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Operation ‘Amwell Garden Make-Over’ is underway! Our green fingered activity staff
and our residents have began planting flowers and tidying up the garden whilst
drinking tea and eating scones! If any relatives or volunteers would like to join our
‘Gardening Club’ please let us know!

We would like to host a garden party in the coming weeks to celebrate our ‘Good’
CQC rating and because, well... why not?!

Our Coronation celebrations couldn’t have gone better! The day was fun packed
from start to finish, everyone had the best time! A huge heartfelt thank you to all
involved:

The Amwell Care and Activities Team

Our placement girls from Brooksby Melton College
Our fantastic Kitchen Team

Oasis Preschool and Retreat

Performing Stars Academy - Melton Mowbray

No forgetting the wonderful Chris

We enjoyed yummy food, performances, crown judging competition, dancing and
singing - we couldn’t have asked for anything more!

We took time to acknowledge International Nurses Day, which is celebrated every
May 12th around the world. It's a day that we honour the incredible work and
dedication of nurses everywhere and it's especially meaningful as we remember the
legacy of Florence Nightingale, who inspired so many with her compassion and
commitment to caring for others.

To our own team of nurses, we want to say a heartfelt thank you for all that you do.
Your hard work and support are truly appreciated and we are grateful for your
dedication.

We had a coffee station with treats set up in our reception for our visiting nurses or
any nearby who might be passing, just to show our appreciation for all they do!
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Thank you packages were dropped off to Latham House and Melton Mowbray
Hospital, the support and care your nurses give our staff and residents is invaluable
and so appreciated.

Make sure to check out The Amwell Care Home Facebook Page.

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google My Business Reviews
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